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I love Washington shellfish, I value the industry, and I am alarmed to know the environment has
changed enough to threaten the harvest. But I fail to see how introducing insecticide into that same
changing environment can possibly do anything but hasten its decline. I strongly oppose this
proposal, and I urge you to reject it.
 


